
Indian Hollow 20 23- 20 24 Yearbook Orders
(Kindergarten & 1st  Grade Only) 

Dear Indian Hollow Families, 

Another fantastic year at Indian Hollow is coming to an end and it is time to 
order a copy of our yearbook! Our Yearbook is a representation of the entire school 
(Grades K  --2). From everyday classroom and school events, special and grade-  level 
specific activities, and all the moments that made this year at Indian Hollow special. 
Your  child can have a keepsake of all the wonderful things he/she did at Indian 
Hollow each and every year.  

Yearbooks may be purchased for $25.00 each by scanning the QR Code.   

 

All yearbook orders must be received by Wednesday May 1, 2024. 

2nd Grade Students do NOT need to purchase a yearbook.  Their yearbooks 
will be gifted to them by the IHPTA. 

Any questions can be directed to us at jennepalilla@gmail.com or 
bethjgoodman@gmail.com 

Thank you all for a wonderful and memorable year at Indian Hollow! 

-Beth Goodman & Jenn Palilla 
IH Yearbook Chairs
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